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• Student Strength Building –  
• We held our Family Engagement Conferences: Building Positive Partnerships Day 

on Monday, May 16th. During these conversations, teachers met with families to 
discuss their child’s top three student strengths. All grades have worked hard to 
implement and teach the students about the ten strengths and were thrilled to 
share this positive information with families.  We look forward to growing these 
conference days next school year!  

• Mr. Brewer and Ms. Dragan will be sharing Lincoln’s progress with this important 
initiative at “What Does a Great School Look Like?” Groundswell Summit this June.  

 
• Student Recognition Celebrations:  
 Thursday, May 19th @ 6 pm  – Select 4th and 5th grade students being awarded for 

academic excellence and club participation  
 Thursday, May 19th @ 7:30 pm – Recognizing and celebrating ALL 6th grade students 

as they prepare to leave Lincoln to enter middle school next school year  
 Friday, May 20th @ noon – Recognizing each of our students in grades Kindergarten 

and 1st grade for their progress and hard work in academics and behavior as they 
have been so resilient through the pandemic  

 Friday, May 20th @ 1:30 pm – Recognizing each of our students in 2nd and 3rd grades 
for their amazing progress and hard work in academics and behavior as they have 
worked diligently to rebound from the pandemic  
 

• Literacy at Lincoln!  
o We have decided on our new reading series at Lincoln that will begin being 

utilized in the upcoming school year.  This work will support all of our great staff 
and student learning that we’ve been immersed in and focused on during this 
entire school year.  

o Our final professional learning training for this school year with The Reading 
League will be held on Tuesday, May 30th.  The focus of this day will help to get us 
acclimated and using our new reading materials.  
 

• Benchmark Testing – We are completing our Spring AIMSweb Benchmark testing with the 
students and Ms. Dragan will share at the June Board of Education Meeting.  This data 
helps us to pinpoint specific areas of growth for our students in the areas of math and 
reading.   

 
• Upcoming Important Dates at Lincoln:  

• Tuesday, May 24th – Field Day for Lincoln Students  
• Friday, May 27th – Last Day Picnic for the amazing LES students!   
• Summer Learning at Lincoln is set for 5 weeks > June 20th – July 21st 


